

2 September 2014

Warwick Anderson General Manager – Networks Branch Australian Energy Regulator GPO Box 3131 Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Mr Anderson,

RE: Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid's Regulatory Proposal for 2014 -19.

Our council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program. This letter is to confirm that we support the SSROC submission of 8 August 2014 and encourage the AER to give the matters raised close consideration.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Stephen Dignam on 02 4350 5374 or by email at stephen.dignam@wyong.nsw.gov.au.

Yours Sincerely,

Stephen Dignam

Assets & Planning Manager